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administrators everywhere. By providing a wealth of important details in a
concise, well-organized format, these handy books deliver just what you need to
complete the task at hand. Whether you're using regular expressions for the first
time or applying your skills from other languages to the latest version of Oracle,
the Oracle Regular Expressions Pocket Reference is the book to have close by.
SQL in a Nutshell Kevin Kline 2004-09-24 SQL in a Nutshell applies the eminently
useful "Nutshell" format to Structured Query Language (SQL), the elegant--but
complex--descriptive language that is used to create and manipulate large stores
of data. For SQL programmers, analysts, and database administrators, the new
second edition of SQL in a Nutshell is the essential date language reference for
the world's top SQL database products. SQL in a Nutshell is a lean, focused, and
thoroughly comprehensive reference for those who live in a deadline-driven
world.This invaluable desktop quick reference drills down and documents every SQL
command and how to use it in both commercial (Oracle, DB2, and Microsoft SQL
Server) and open source implementations (PostgreSQL, and MySQL). It describes
every command and reference and includes the command syntax (by vendor, if the
syntax differs across implementations), a clear description, and practical
examples that illustrate important concepts and uses. And it also explains how the
leading commercial and open sources database product implement SQL. This wealth of
information is packed into a succinct, comprehensive, and extraordinarily easy-touse format that covers the SQL syntax of no less than 4 different databases.When
you need fast, accurate, detailed, and up-to-date SQL information, SQL in a
Nutshell, Second Edition will be the quick reference you'll reach for every time.
SQL in a Nutshell is small enough to keep by your keyboard, and concise (as well
as clearly organized) enough that you can look up the syntax you need quickly
without having to wade through a lot of useless fluff. You won't want to work on a
project involving SQL without it.
Photoshop in a Nutshell Donnie O'Quinn 1997 This volume features painting and
selection tools, along with special effects filters, multiple layers, and various
lighting effects.
Java 8 Pocket Guide Robert Liguori 2014-04-08 When you need quick answers for
developing or debugging Java programs, this pocket guide provides a handy
reference to standard features of the Java programming language and its platform.
You’ll find helpful programming examples, tables, figures, and lists, as well as
Java 8 features such as Lambda Expressions and the Date and Time API. It’s an

Windows 95 in a Nutshell Tim O'Reilly 1998 Contains an introduction to the
operating system with detailed documentation on commands, utilities, programs,
system configuration, networking, and access to the Internet
Oracle DBA Checklists Pocket Reference Quest Software 2001-04-06 A compact
reference on Oracle database administration furnishes a sereis of easy-to-use
checklists that summarize the tasks an Oracle database administrator must perform
and includes tips on preparing a database for production, installation and
configuration, data replication, backup and recovery, and network management.
Original. (Intermediate)
Oracle APEX Cookbook Marcel Van Der Plas 2013-10-25 As a Cookbook, this book
enables you to create APEX web applications and to implement features with
immediately usable recipes that unleash the powerful functionality of Oracle APEX
4.2. Each recipe is presented as a separate, standalone entity and the reading of
other, prior recipes is not required.It can be seen as a reference and a practical
guide to APEX development.This book is aimed both at developers new to the APEX
environment and at intermediate developers. More advanced developers will also
gain from the information at hand.If you are new to APEX you will find recipes to
start development and if you are an experienced user you will find ways to improve
your productivity and efficiency and make the most of APEX to enhance your
applications.A little knowledge of PL/SQL, HTML and JavaScript is assumed.
Oracle Regular Expressions Pocket Reference Jonathan Gennick 2003-09-05 Support
for regular expressions in SQL and PL/SQL is one of the most exciting features of
Oracle Database 10G. Oracle has long supported the ANSI-standard LIKE predicate
for rudimentary pattern matching, but regular expressions take pattern matching to
a new level. They provide a powerful way to select data that matches a pattern, as
well as to manipulate, rearrange, and change that data.This concise pocket guide
is part tutorial and part quick-reference. It's suitable for those who have never
used regular expressions before, as well as those who have experience with Perl
and other languages supporting regular expressions. The book describes Oracle
Database 10G's support for regular expressions, including globalization support
and differences between Perl's syntax and the POSIX syntax supported by Oracle
10G. It also provides a comprehensive reference, including examples, to all
supported regular expression operators, functions, and error messages.O'Reilly's
Pocket References have become a favorite among developers and database
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ideal companion, whether you’re in the office, in the lab, or on the road. This
book also provides material to help you prepare for the Oracle Certified Associate
Java Programmer exam. Quickly find Java language details, such as naming
conventions, types, statements and blocks, and object-oriented programming Get
details on the Java SE platform, including development basics, memory management,
concurrency, and generics Browse through information on basic input/output, NIO
2.0, the Java collections framework, and the Java Scripting API Get supplemental
references to fluent APIs, third-party tools, and basics of the Unified Modeling
Language (UML)
Oracle SQL Developer 2.1 Sue Harper 2009-12-16 Design and Develop Databases using
Oracle SQL Developer and its feature-rich, powerful user-extensible interface with
this book and eBook.
Lotus Domino Administration in a Nutshell Greg Neilson 2000 A guide to Domino R5
covers database properties, access control, monitoring, configuring, server tasks,
and Domino architecture, while explaining how to centrally modify client
configuration and interact with varied browser and non-Notes clients.
Oracle Application Express for Mobile Web Applications Roel Hartman 2013-03-27
Oracle Application Express for Mobile Web Applications is an action driven book,
taking you by the hand through all required steps in building your very own web
application that will run on phones, tablets, and other mobile devices. Because
you’ve built every piece of it yourself, you will know exactly how every tiny part
is used and how you can tweak it to your own – or your customer's – taste. Oracle
Application Express is widely known in the Oracle community as a great tool for
creating web applications suitable for desktop browsers. Features have now been
added to open up the world of mobile browsing, bringing the simplicity and
expressiveness of Appliction Express to bear in developing applications to run
with an almost-native look and feel on platforms such as iOS, Android, and Windows
Phone. Oracle Application Express for Mobile Web Applications helps you translate
your knowledge of Oracle Application Express into developing for mobile devices.
The book and its running example provide all the knowledge you need to create
professional looking mobile web applications. Takes you through building a mobile
web application from start to finish. Gives insight into the components necessary
for a professional looking mobile application. Helps you become an even better and
more all-round Oracle Application Express developer. What you’ll learn Build
mobile applications to run from iPhones, iPads, Android devices, and Windows-based
phones and tablets. Make enterprise reporting and business functions accessible to
mobile devices. Customize the look-and-feel of your mobile applications. Respond
to gestures such as swiping and pointing, and to changes in device orientation.
Enhance mobile applications through the use of plugins. Deploy applications into
the Apple and Android stores. Who this book is for Oracle Application Express for
Mobile Web Applications is aimed at Oracle Application Express developers wanting
to develop and deploy applications for use on mobile devices. The book is also
useful to any developer in an Oracle Database environment who is looking for a
quick-and-easy, yet powerful way to extend business functions and reporting to
mobile devices. Table of Contents Introduction to APEX for Mobile Development
Creating Mobile Pages Presenting Data through List Views Accepting Input via Forms
Displaying Calendars and Charts Implementing a Navigation Springboard Theming Your
Mobile Application Working with Dynamic Actions Deploying Applications Natively
Securing your Mobile Application
Oracle Database 11g PL/SQL Programming Workbook Michael McLaughlin 2010-02-10 Ramp
Up Your PL/SQL Programming Skills Master PL/SQL through the hands-on exercises,
oracle-in-a-nutshell-a-desktop-quick-reference-in-a-nutshell-oreilly

extensive examples, and real-world projects inside this Oracle Press guide. Filled
with best practices, Oracle Database 11g PL/SQL Programming Workbook covers all
the latest features and enhancements of the language. Mastery checks at the end of
each chapter reinforce the material covered, and sample code from the book is
available for download. Even experienced Oracle professionals will benefit from
this practical resource. Understand the Oracle development architecture and the
mechanics of connections Work with data types, structures, blocks, cursors, and
PL/SQL semantics Write, deploy, and use functions, procedures, and packages Manage
transactions and more Use dynamic SQL statements in real-world applications
Support online transaction processing and data warehousing applications with
external tables Find syntax samples and best practices to solve problems Write,
deploy, and use object types For a complete list of Oracle Press titles, visit
www.OraclePressBooks.com
MCSE Michael Moncur 1998 A detailed quick-reference designed for the administrator
who has some experience with Windows NT or is currently administering a different
platform such as UNIX, and wants to learn what is necessary to pass the MCSE or
MCSE + Internet exam.
SQL Pocket Guide Jonathan Gennick 2004 This pocket guide presents the most crucial
information about SQL in a compact and easily accessible format, covering the four
commonly used SQL variants--Oracle, IBM DB2, Microsoft SQL Server, and MySQL.
Topics include: Data manipulation statements (SELECT, DELETE, INSERT, UPDATE,
MERGE) and transaction control statements (START TRANSACTION, SAVEPOINT, COMMIT,
ROLLBACK). Common SQL functions (date, numeric, math, trigonometric, string,
conversion, aggregate) Such topics as literals, NULLs, CASE expressions, datatype
conversion, regular expressions, grouping and summarizing data, joining tables,
and writing queries (hierarchical, recursive, union, flashback) and subqueries.
Instead of presenting complex and confusing syntax diagrams, the book teaches by
example, showing the SQL statements and options that readers are most like to use.
All example data is available on the O'Reilly web site. "If you need fast,
accurate SQL information, with examples for multiple database engines, be sure to
check out this book."--Chris Kempster, Senior DBA and author of SQL Server 2000
for the Oracle DBA, www.chriskempster.com
Sql Simplified: Cecelia L. Allison 2004-01-08 SQL Simplified: Learn To Read and
Write Structured Query Language focuses extensively on the implementation of
Structured Query Language (SQL) rather than on database design or on the Database
Management Systems (DBMSs) that implement SQL, like many SQL books. The easy to
follow step-by-step chapters of this book will provide beginners with the practice
necessary to develop the skills and knowledge required to program in SQL with
ease. The concepts of SQL are simplified enabling anyone to quickly grasp the
fundamentals of SQL. Each chapter introduces a new concept and includes examples,
key notes and important key terms. This book also highlights many key differences
in SQL script used in a number of different database management system platforms.
Your comprehension of each chapter is tested through the use of quizzes and
assignments. After completion of this book, you should feel confident using SQL in
any relational database environment.
Internet in a Nutshell Valerie Quercia 1997 A quick-moving guide for readers with
some experience with Internet points out shortcuts to common Internet-related
tasks, compares search engines and other on-line services, and evaluates popular
software for the World Wide Web. Original. (Intermediate).
The Oracle Jonathan Cahn 2019-09-03 New York Times and USA Today Best Seller!
Discover the amazing secret of the ages...and the mystery of your life! The Oracle
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will reveal the mystery behind everything...the past, the present, current events,
even what is yet to come! Open the seven doors of revelation—and prepare to be
blown away! Jonathan Cahn, author of the New York Times best sellers The
Harbinger, The Mystery of the Shemitah, The Book of Mysteries, and The Paradigm,
now unveils The Oracle, in which he opens up the Jubilean mysteries and a
revelation so big that it lies behind everything from the rise and fall of nations
and empires (even America), to the current events of our day, to the future, to
end-time prophecy, and much more. Could an ancient prophecy and a mysterious
ordinance given in a Middle Eastern desert over three thousand years ago be
determining the events of our day? Could some of the most famous people of modern
history and current events be secretly linked to this mystery-even a modern
president of the United States? Could this ancient revelation pinpoint the events
of our times down to the year, month, and day of their occurring? Could a
mysterious phenomenon be manifesting on the world stage on an exact timetable
determined from ancient times? Could these manifestations have altered-and now be
altering-the course of world events? Jonathan Cahn takes the reader on a journey
to find the man called the Oracle. One by one each of the Jubilean mysteries will
be revealed through the giving of a vision. The Oracle will uncover the mysteries
of The Stranger, The Lost City, The Man With the Measuring Line, The Land of Seven
Wells, The Birds, The Number of the End, The Man in the Black Robe, The Prophet's
Song, The Matrix of Years, The Day of the Lions, The Awakening of the Dragon, and
much more. The reader will discover the ancient scrolls that contain the appointed
words that have determined the course of world history from the onset of modern
times up to our day. The revelation is so big that it will involve and open up the
mysteries of everything and everyone from Mark Twain to Moses, from King
Nebuchadnezzar to Donald Trump, from the fall of empires to the rise of America,
from a mystery hidden in a desert cave to another in an ancient scroll, from the
palace of the Persian Empire to the US Senate, from the Summer of Love to the Code
of Babylon, and much, much more. Ultimately the Oracle will reveal the secret that
lies behind end-time prophecy and the mystery of the end of the age. As with The
Harbinger and The Book of Mysteries, Cahn reveals the mysteries through a
narrative. A traveler is given seven keys; each will open up one of seven doors.
Behind each door lies a stream of mysteries. The reader will be taken on a journey
of angels and prophetic revelations waiting to be discovered behind each of the
seven doors-the ancient secrets that lie behind the world-changing events of
modern times-and revelations of what is yet to come. Hailed as a mind-blowing
masterpiece, The Oracle will reveal mysteries that are absolutely real, amazing,
stunning, mind-blowing, and life-changing. Prepare to be blown away. Also
Available in Spanish ISBN-13: 978-1-62999-267-9 E-Book ISBN: 978-1-62999-268-6
SQL in a Nutshell Kevin Kline 2004 SQL is the language of databases. It's used to
create and maintain database objects, place data into those objects, query the
data, modify the data, and, finally, delete data that is no longer needed.
Databases lie at the heart of many, if not most business applications. Chances are
very good that if you're involved with software development, you're using SQL to
some degree. And if you're using SQL, you should own a good reference to the
language. While it's a standardized language, actual implementations of SQL are
anything but standard. Vendor variation abounds, and that's where this book comes
into play. SQL in a Nutshell, Second Edition, is a practical and useful command
reference for SQL2003, the latest release of the SQL language. The book presents
each of the SQL2003 statements and describes their usage and syntax, not only from
the point of view of the standard itself, but also as implemented by each of the
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five major database platforms : DB2, Oracle, MySQL, PostgreSQL, and SQL Server.
Each statement reference includes the command syntax by vendor, a description, and
informative examples that illustrate important concepts and uses. And SQL is not
just about statements. Also important are datatypes and the vast library of builtin SQL functions that is so necessary in getting real work done. This book
documents those datatypes and functions, both as described in the standard and as
implemented by the various vendors. This edition also includes detailed
information about the newer window function syntax that is supported in DB2 and
Oracle. SQL in a Nutsbell, Second Edition, is not only a convenient reference
guide for experienced SQL programmers, analysts, and database administrators. It's
also a great resource for consultants and others who need to be familiar with the
various SQL dialects across many platforms.
Learning Oracle PL/SQL Bill Pribyl 2002 "Learning Oracle PL/SQL" introduces PL/SQL
in a way that's useful to a variety of audiences: beginning programmers, new
Oracle database administrators, and developers familiar with other databases who
now need to learn Oracle. A consistent and understandable example application--the
development of a library's electronic catalog system--runs through the chapters.
XML in a Nutshell Elliotte Rusty Harold 2001 A reference to the fundamental rules
of XML details tags, grammar, placement, element names, attributes, and syntax.
Year 2000 in a Nutshell Norman Shakespeare 1998 For programmers, managers, or
users with a need to make code Y2K compliant, or who are faced with, or have an
interest in, the Year 2000 computer crises
Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition 12c Adrian Ward 2017-04-20 A
comprehensive guide from Oracle experts, that will act as your single point of
reference for building an Oracle BI 12c system that turns data in actionable
insight. About This Book Come, start your first Oracle Business intelligence
system and excel in BI with this exhaustive guide An all-encompassing guide for
your Oracle business intelligence needs Learn from the self-paced professional
guidance and implement Oracle business intelligence using this easy-to-follow
guide by our experts Who This Book Is For If your job includes working on data,
improving the financial or operational performance of your organization or you are
a consultant for the above, then this book is for you. If you have been placed on
a business intelligence project, then this book is for you. If you are the Project
Manager, Business Analyst or Data Scientist then this book is for you. If you are
an end user of Oracle Business Intelligence, then this book is for you too. Having
a basic understanding of databases and the use of Business Intelligence is
expected, but no knowledge of Oracle BI is required. What You Will Learn Install
OBIEE in Windows, including how to create the underlying Weblogic Application
server and the required database Build the BI system repository, the vital engine
connecting your data to the front end of Oracle BI Develop effective analysis,
draw out meaning from the data, and present it to end users on interactive
dashboards Build pixel-perfect, printable reports using the embedded BI Publisher
feature Build agents for actionable insight and enable your users to act on
Business Intelligence at their desktop or on the move Understand the various
aspects of securing the Oracle BI system, from data restrictions to whole
dashboard access rights Get acquainted with the system management tools and
methods available for the continuous improvement of your system In Detail Oracle
Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition (OBIEE) 12c is packed full of features
and has a fresh approach to information presentation, system management, and
security. OBIEE can help any organization to understand its data, to make useful
information from data, and to ensure decision-making is supported by facts. OBIEE
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can focus on information that needs action, alerting users when conditions are
met. OBIEE can be used for data analysis, form production, dashoarding, and
workflow processes. We will introduce you to OBIEE features and provide a step-bystep guide to build a complete system from scratch. With this guide, you will be
equipped with a good basic understanding of what the product contains, how to
install and configure it, and how to create effective Business Intelligence. This
book contains the necessary information for a beginner to create a highperformance OBIEE 12c system. This book is also a guide that explains how to use
an existing OBIEE 12c system, and shows end users how to create. Style and
approach This book will take you from one feature to another in a step-by-step
manner and will teach how you can create effective business intelligence using
Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition. You will be taught how to create
BI solutions and dashboards from scratch. There will be multiple modules in the
book, each module spread in chapters, that will cover one aspect of business
intelligence in a systematic manner.
Internet GIS Zhong-Ren Peng 2003-03-31 * Provides case studies in each chapter
illustrating how principles work in practice. * Compares strengths and weaknesses
of off-the-shelf software packages.
R in a Nutshell Joseph Adler 2012-09-26 If you’re considering R for statistical
computing and data visualization, this book provides a quick and practical guide
to just about everything you can do with the open source R language and software
environment. You’ll learn how to write R functions and use R packages to help you
prepare, visualize, and analyze data. Author Joseph Adler illustrates each process
with a wealth of examples from medicine, business, and sports. Updated for R 2.14
and 2.15, this second edition includes new and expanded chapters on R performance,
the ggplot2 data visualization package, and parallel R computing with Hadoop. Get
started quickly with an R tutorial and hundreds of examples Explore R syntax,
objects, and other language details Find thousands of user-contributed R packages
online, including Bioconductor Learn how to use R to prepare data for analysis
Visualize your data with R’s graphics, lattice, and ggplot2 packages Use R to
calculate statistical fests, fit models, and compute probability distributions
Speed up intensive computations by writing parallel R programs for Hadoop Get a
complete desktop reference to R
InfoWorld 1997-04-21 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is
segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
Oracle in a Nutshell Rick Greenwald 2003 Oracle Languages - Syntax summary for SQL
language statements, SQL function calls PL/SQL language statements and
characteristics, PL/SQL built-in package headers, and Java (JDBC and SQLJ)
interfaces to the Oracle database.
Oracle PL/SQL Best Practices Steven Feuerstein 2001-04-09 In this book, Steven
Feuerstein, widely recognized as one of the world's experts on the Oracle PL/SQL
language, distills his many years of programming, writing, and teaching about
PL/SQL into a set of PL/SQL language "best practices"--rules for writing code that
is readable, maintainable, and efficient. Too often, developers focus on simply
writing programs that run without errors--and ignore the impact of poorly written
code upon both system performance and their ability (and their colleagues'
ability) to maintain that code over time.Oracle PL/SQL Best Practices is a
concise, easy-to-use reference to Feuerstein's recommendations for excellent
PL/SQL coding. It answers the kinds of questions PL/SQL developers most frequently
ask about their code: How should I format my code? What naming conventions, if
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any, should I use? How can I write my packages so they can be more easily
maintained? What is the most efficient way to query information from the database?
How can I get all the developers on my team to handle errors the same way? The
book contains 120 best practices, divided by topic area. It's full of advice on
the program development process, coding style, writing SQL in PL/SQL, data
structures, control structures, exception handling, program and package
construction, and built-in packages. It also contains a handy, pull-out quick
reference card. As a helpful supplement to the text, code examples demonstrating
each of the best practices are available on the O'Reilly web site.Oracle PL/SQL
Best Practices is intended as a companion to O'Reilly's larger Oracle PL/SQL
books. It's a compact, readable reference that you'll turn to again and again--a
book that no serious developer can afford to be without.
Netscape IFC in a Nutshell Dean Petrich 1997 A programmer's guide and quickreference handbook shows how to use the Internet Foundation Classes, a Java
development library, to create attractive graphical user interfaces with the
Navigator 4.0 platform. Original. (Advanced).
MySQL in a Nutshell Russell J.T. Dyer 2008-04-15 When you need to find the right
SQL keyword or MySQL client command-line option right away, turn to this
convenient reference, known for the same speed and flexibility as the system it
covers so thoroughly. MySQL is packed with so many capabilities that the odds of
remembering a particular function or statement at the right moment are pretty
slim. With MySQL in a Nutshell, you get the details you need, day in and day out,
in one concise and extremely well organized book. The new edition contains all the
commands and programming information for version 5.1, including new features and
language interfaces. It's ideal for anyone using MySQL, from novices who need to
get up to speed to advanced users who want a handy reference. Like all O'Reilly
Nutshell references, it's easy to use and highly authoritative, written by the
editor of the MySQL Knowledge Base at MySQL AB, the creator and owner of MySQL.
Inside, you'll find: A thorough reference to MySQL statements, functions, and
administrative utilities Several tutorial chapters to help newcomers get started
Programming language APIs for PHP, Perl, and C Brief tutorials at the beginning of
each API chapter to help anyone, regardless of experience level, understand and
master unfamiliar territory New chapters on replication, triggers, and stored
procedures Plenty of new examples of how MySQL is used in practice Useful tips to
help you get through the most difficult subjects Whether you employ MySQL in a
mission-critical, heavy-use environment or for applications that are more modest,
this book puts a wealth of easy-to-find information at your fingertips, saving you
hundreds of hours of trial and error and tedious online searching. If you're ready
to take advantage of everything MySQL has to offer, MySQL in a Nutshell has
precisely what it takes.
SQL in a Nutshell Kevin Kline 2022-03-22 For programmers, analysts, and database
administrators, this Nutshell guide is the essential reference for the SQL
language used in today's most popular database products. This new fourth edition
clearly documents SQL commands according to the latest ANSI/ISO standard and
details how those commands are implemented in Microsoft SQL Server 2019 and Oracle
19c, as well as in the MySQL 8, MariaDB 10.5, and PostgreSQL 13 open source
database products. You'll also get a concise overview of the relational database
management system (RDBMS) model and a clear-cut explanation of foundational RDBMS
concepts--all packed into a succinct, comprehensive, and easy-to-use format.
Sections include: Background on the relational database model, including current
and previous SQL standards Fundamental concepts necessary for understanding
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(OCL). A tutorial with realistic examples brings those new to the UML quickly up
to speed.
Java Enterprise in a Nutshell David Flanagan 1999 A tutorial and reference to
Java-based APIs for application software development covers RMI, IDL, JDBC, JNDI,
and Java Servlets.
Oracle PL/SQL Programming Steven Feuerstein 2002 The authors have revised and
updated this bestseller to include both the Oracle8i and new Oracle9i Internetsavvy database products.
Oracle 11g Anti-Hacker's Cookbook Adrian Neagu 2012-10-25 This cookbook has
recipes written in simple, easy to understand format with lots of screenshots and
insightful tips and hints. If you are an Oracle Database Administrator, Security
Manager or Security Auditor looking to secure the Oracle Database or prevent it
from being hacked, then this book is for you. This book assumes you have a basic
understanding of security concepts.
Practical Oracle8i Jonathan Lewis 2001 A guide to designing and constructing
Oracle databases covers leveraged tablespaces, partitioning, LOBs, autonomous
transactions, row-level security, parallel query, parallel server, and Oracle's
new analytical functions.
Java in a Nutshell David Flanagan 1999 A reference guide for beginning programmers
offers an accelerated introduction to Java 1.2, 1.3, and essential APIs while
covering syntax, object-oriented features, and the Java development tools shipped
with Sun's Java SDK. Original. (Beginner/Intermediate)
Webmaster in a Nutshell Stephen Spainhour 1997 This introduction to Webmaster
includes a CD-ROM containing five books for Web developers
SQL in a Nutshell Kevin E. Kline 2001 Entries define each SQL command and describe
its use in Microsoft SQL Server 2000, Oracle 8i, MySQL, and PostgreSQL 7.0
implementations while offering examples illustrating important concepts.
Oracle SQL Developer Handbook Dan Hotka 2006-10-31 There have been more than
100,000 downloads of Oracle SQL Developer SQL and PL/SQL are the most popular
development languages for the Oracle database

relational databases and SQL commands An alphabetical command reference to SQL
statements, according to the SQL:2016 ANSI standard The implementation of each
command by MySQL, Oracle, PostgreSQL, and SQL Server An alphabetical reference of
the ANSI SQL:2016 functions and constructs as well as the vendor implementations
Platform-specific functions unique to each implementation
American Book Publishing Record 2003
SQL in a Nutshell Kevin Kline 2008-11-21 For programmers, analysts, and database
administrators, SQL in a Nutshell is the essential reference for the SQL language
used in today's most popular database products. This new edition clearly documents
every SQL command according to the latest ANSI standard, and details how those
commands are implemented in Microsoft SQL Server 2008, Oracle 11g, and the MySQL
5.1 and PostgreSQL 8.3 open source database products. You'll also get a concise
overview of the Relational Database Management System (RDBMS) model, and a clearcut explanation of foundational RDBMS concepts -- all packed into a succinct,
comprehensive, and easy-to-use format. This book provides: Background on the
Relational Database Model, including current and previous SQL standards
Fundamental concepts necessary for understanding relational databases and SQL
commands An alphabetical command reference to SQL statements, according to the
SQL2003 ANSI standard The implementation of each command by MySQL, Oracle,
PostgreSQL, and SQL Server An alphabetical reference of the ANSI SQL2003
functions, as well as the vendor implementations Platform-specific functions
unique to each implementation Beginning where vendor documentation ends, SQL in a
Nutshell distills the experiences of professional database administrators and
developers who have used SQL variants to support complex enterprise applications.
Whether SQL is new to you, or you've been using SQL since its earliest days,
you'll get lots of new tips and techniques in this book.
UML in a Nutshell Sinan Si Alhir 1998 The Unified Modeling Language (UML), for the
first time in the history of systems engineering, gives practitioners a common
language. This concise quick reference explains how to use each component of the
language, including its extension mechanisms and the Object Constraint Language
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